
 

 

 
1st Apr 2020 
 
(via UISS WhatsApp Group & UNISEL Student’s Portal) 
 
Dear,  
 
UNISEL International Students. 
 
We would like to refer to the Official Memo from the Registrar Office dated 30th Mar 2020, kindly take note that: 
 
1. Current UNISEL international students (Registered resident students only) who are staying off-campus 
during the semester holiday, you are encouraged to return to your hostel (check-in) from 15 - 19 Apr 2020. Any 
matters concerning to the hostel check-in kindly refers to your Residential Fellow. Please take note, on your arrival 
at the main gate of University entrance you will be asked to perform a ^health screening procedures.  
 
2. Current UNISEL international students who are now at overseas / home-country during the semester 
holiday, you will ^^not be able to return to Malaysia until after 14 Apr 2020 (Movement Control Order ended). 
Please take note, on your arrival at the Malaysian Airports, you will be asked to perform a ^^^health screening 
procedures.  
 
3. Health check will be conducted at all entrance of the University to make sure the students are healthy. 
Students who failed in the health check will refuse entry and ask to return home or seek medical treatment. 
 
4. Please be reminded, you are advised to perform your new semester registration via online through i-Daftar 
(3-14 Apr 2020 for current students). 
 
5. You are also required to participate in the online-lecture via e-learning portal (6 Apr - 22 May 2020). 
 
6. The Face-to-Face lecture, will be starting on 1 Jun - 17 Jul 2020. 
 
7. Please adhere to the important date as stipulated in Official Memo from the Registrar Office dated 30th 
Mar 2020, or refer more information at the Student’s Portal http://studentportal.unisel.edu.my 
 
8. With regards to the Student’s Visa or Passport, etc, kindly contact Mr Kamarulzaman, Asst. Registrar at the 
International Office via WhatsApp (+6016-2634312).  
 
9. If you ever have any general queries, we’ll do our best to assist you over the WhatsApp, or email us at 
international@unisel.edu.my 
 
We at the International Office will continue to keep you abreast of developments, and will also share updates via 
the UISS WhatsApp Group. 
 
Thank you & take care. 
 
 
- International Office, Universiti Selangor 
 
 
#StaySafe 
#StayAtHome 
#StayCalmFightCovid19 
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Footnotes: 
 
^ Before hostel check-in, you (travelling domestic) are required to complete a self-declaration on health status, and 
your body temperature will be recorded at the main gate of the University entrance by the UNISEL Security Officer. If 
your health screening shows any symptoms of COVID-19, you are not allowed to enter UNISEL Campus, and you are 
required to go to the nearest Government Quarantine Center for 14 days self-quarantine. 
 
^^ Subject to change by the Government of Malaysia. 
 
^^^ Upon your arrival at the Malaysian Airports, you (travelling overseas) are required to complete a self-declaration 
on health status, and your body temperature will be recorded at the Airport by the respective Authority. If your health 
screening shows any symptoms of COVID-19, you will be sent to the nearby Hospital by the Authority. If your health 
screening did not show any symptoms of COVID-19, you are required to go to the nearest Government Quarantine 
Center for 14 days self-quarantine. 
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